
Council: Tuesday, 6 November 2012 
 
Non-Executive Business Item: Councillor John Marshall 

 
No increase in Council Tax in 2013-14 
 
Council welcomes the announcement by George Osborne that the Government will 
fund a freezing of Council Tax in 2013-14, which will be the fifth consecutive zero 
increase in Barnet. This will benefit in particular pensioners and hard working 
families. 

 

Under Standing Order Part 4, Section 1, 31.5: if my item is not dealt with by the 
end of the meeting I ask that it be voted upon at the Council meeting. 

 
 


